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John <jwaters@hvc.rr.com>
Monday, February 8, 2010 3:11 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Forex Change?

Reference: CFTC Proposal

This is a very urgent matter!

I’ve been working extremely hard learning the Forex market and have just started trading. I’ve found out that
you’re trying to pass a new law limiting my ability to trade with our current margins. Please leave this the way it
is! My gosh, I’ve lost my retirement and the Forex market gives me the opportunity I need to support myself in the
future.

Plain and simple here...our government has allowed many of our pension plans to be dismantled by our
employers, we need you NOW to stick up for us, the tax paying public.

I’m asking for a response here, if you intend to make this change I will be forced to once again look for other
opportunities to support myself. I’ve already invested thousands of hours and money to trade in this market and I
want to here from you as to your direction.

Thank you and please respond back as soon as you can as this is urgent and life changing here.

jwaters@hvc.rr.com 845-246-1472

John Waters


